
Newsletter                                                                 Friday 29th September 

Contact us:  
0207 274 7012 

Don’t forget to check out the website: 
www.standrewsprimaryschoolstockwell.org 

Children’s blog: 
www.standrewsallstars.org 

TERM DATES  
2017—2018 

 

Autumn Half Term 

Mon 23rd – Fri 27th Oct 2017 

Last Day of Term  

Tues 19th Dec 2017 – School Closes 
at 1.30pm 

School will be closed 

Fri 1st Dec 2017 

ST ANDREW’S DAY 

Spring Term 2018 

Children return to school on  

Wed 3rd Jan 2018 

Spring Half Term 

Mon12th  – Fri 16th Feb 2018 

Last Day of Term – Thursday 29th Mar 
2018 – School Closes at 1.30pm 

Summer Term 2018 

Children return to school on  

Tues 17th Apr 2018 

Summer Half Term 

Mon 28th May – Fri 1st Jun 2018 

Last Day of Term – Fri 20th July 2018 
– School Closes at 1.30pm  

School will be closed Monday 7th May 
2018 – BANK HOLIDAY 

 

 

Parents Forum Meeting 

SAFEGUARDING 
Wednesday 18th October 

With Ms Coward and Ms Sue 
3.30pm 

Y6 Classroom 

Our school photographers have taken some lovely 
pictures of the children at work and play. 

 
These shots will be featured on the  

school website over the coming year.                     
So don’t forget to log on. 

Please welcome baby Elara to 
our St Andrew’s Family.   

 
She  was born on Monday  

evening and weighed a healthy 
6lb 130z. 

 
We wish baby Elara and her 

mummy and daddy all the best. 



 Harvest   

Donations 2017 
 
 
 

This year your  
Harvest Festival gifts  
will be donated to the 
Brixton Food Bank. 

 
We are asking parents and 

carers to kindly donate      
non perishable tinned and 

dried goods. 
 

Toiletries are welcome too. 
 

We thank you in advance  
for your kindness  
and generosity. 

 
 

St Michael’s Church  
Stockwell Park Road 

Friday 6th October 
9.30 am 

Festival Service 

Early Years  
 

Phonics—Tuesday 3rd October—9.00 am 
 

Literacy—Tuesday 10th October—9.00 am 
 

Maths—Tuesday 17th October—9.00 am 
 

Interactive Learning Diary—Tuesday 31st October—9.00 am 

We have several Open Tours of our school 
for the parents/carers of children who are 

due to start school next September. 
 

If you or someone you know have Children 
born between September 2013 and August 
2014, the tour dates shown below, may be 

of interest. 
 
 

Tuesday 17th October at 9:15 am 
Thursday 2nd November at 2 pm 

Tuesday 14th October at 11:15 am 
Thursday 30th November at 2 pm 

 
To book, please call the school office. 

Every Monday 

Starting 

9th October  
9.30—12.30 pm  

8 Week Course 


